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September 17, 2015

To All Parents and Guardians,

The USDA (United States Department of Agriculture) and the Massachusetts
Department of Early and Secondary Education Child Nutrition Program,
requires a lunch price increase of 15 cents in order to meet their minimum
standards. The School Committee voted (9/14/15 meeting) to increase the
school lunch cost for all grades by 15 cents effective October 1, 2015.

This increase will bring the daily price to $2.65'at the Middle High School
and $2.40 at the Elementary School. Free and reduced funch participant
cost will remain the same.

Families are welcome to apply for Free and Reduced Lunch any time
throughout the school year. The form is available on our school website
and questions can be directed to Kath Farrar, Director of Food Services at
farrark@carver.org or 508-866-6137. '

Sincerely,
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